
Blood Donation Camp 2021 

14th September 2021 & 30th September 2021 

Blood Donation Camp was organised by NSS PUC Unit on 14th and 30th September, 2021. In 

keeping with the Standard Operating Procedure (SOP) laid out by the state government, it 

was decided that different days would be allotted to the different departments of the college. 

The first day of the Blood Donation Camp was held on 14th September, 2021 (Tuesday). The 

opening of programme was held at 10:00 a.m where the Principal Prof. H. Lalthanzara, gave 

a speech in which he encouraged the NSS volunteers to be an important part of society. He 

thanked the volunteers for their contribution in the previous years where the college had 

gained recognition because of the huge number of blood units donated voluntarily. Dr. 

Vanlaldinpuia, NSS Programme Officer, was the Chair of the programme. Twenty two (22) 

volunteers (18 Males & 4 Females) donated blood on this day. Due to the restriction which 

mandates that a person cannot donate blood after a certain period of getting Covid vaccine, 

there were a large number of students who could not donate on this day. 

   

 

 

On 30th September, 2021 (Thursday), another Blood Donation Camp was organised which 

saw a huge turn out of volunteers. 204 (154 Males & 50 Females) volunteers donated blood 

on this day. The Blood Donation Camp on this day was started at 10:00 a.m and continued till 

around 3:30 p.m. The donation was collected by doctors, nurses and workers from the Blood 

Bank of Aizawl Civil Hospital. 



     

 

 

 


